
Early Service Survey 

We would like your opinion. 

We are looking forward to September and would like to know if there is interest in having an 
early service (8:30 am) on Sundays. Please fill out the survey below if you are interested in this 
service. Thank you. 

Are you interested in attending an 8:30 am service? 

 Yes  No  

Would you attend this service on a regular basis as your main service? 

 Yes  No  

What form of service would you like? 

 shortened BAS service  1962 Rite Service 

  Celtic Service  

Would you like Coffee Time after the service? 

 Yes  No  

Would you be willing to help with Coffee Time? 

 Yes  No  

Any other comments: 

             
             
             
             
              

Thank you for your help.  

Please return your survey by September 3rd.  It can be emailed to office@stpaulscalgary.ca or 
given to one of the Wardens or clergy at a Sunday service. 
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